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30 Days of Prayer Campaign 
Every credentialed minister and church member is invited to 
participate in the World Network of Prayer's annual 30 Days of 
Prayer campaign, which will be held January 2-31, 2025. The 
theme for the 2025 campaign is "CADENCE: Marching Orders." 
A military cadence is a call-and-response chant that keeps 
soldiers in unison while marching. These repetitive synchronized 
phrases help maintain pace and morale while fostering 
camaraderie and teamwork. Similarly, the 30 Days of Prayer Campaign is intended to 
promote unity and cooperation in the body of Christ. You can download campaign 
prayer guides at WorldNetworkofPrayer.com/30-days-of-prayer. 
 
Streamlined Donations Now Available at Give.UPCI.org 
We have redesigned the UPCI’s giving website, Give.UPCI.org, to make the site easier 
to navigate and to streamline the giving process. You can now pay your missions 
pledge statements without logging into your account. Click on the “Pay By Pledge 
Statement” link in the upper righthand corner, enter your account number and monthly 
pledge statement number, along with your financial card or bank information, and 
submit the payment. You also can log in and make changes to your missions pledge 
accounts without waiting for a UPCI World Headquarters representative to process your 
information. In addition, you can make a one-time contribution to the church planter, 
missionary, or missions project of your choice. 
 
NAYC Conversations 
UPCI Youth Ministries released NAYC CONVERSATIONS, a video resource designed 
to prepare youth workers and leaders for registration and planning for North American 
Youth Congress 2025. It provides detailed guidance on housing, event registration, and 
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the planning that makes NAYC happen. We encourage you to watch this video before 
NAYC hotel registration opens on January 17, 2025. 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
David K. Bernard 
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